Soviet
When somebody should go to the ebook stores,
search establishment by shop, shelf by shelf, it
is in point of fact problematic. This is why we
offer the book compilations in this website. It
will unconditionally ease you to look guide soviet
as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of
guide you truly want, you can discover them
rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in
your method can be every best place within net
connections. If you point toward to download and
install the soviet, it is completely simple then,
before currently we extend the link to buy and
create bargains to download and install soviet so
simple!

Soviet-American
Relations, 1953_1960
Victor Rosenberg
2005-06-08 Dwight D.
Eisenhower and Nikita
Khrushchev presided over
a pivotal period in
Soviet-American
relations. The ongoing
Korean War and the lack
of an American
soviet

ambassador in Moscow
illustrate the strain in
Soviet-American
relations at the start
of Eisenhower's
presidency, but things
changed after Stalin
died only 44 days later.
Stalin's successors
began to liberalize both
domestic and foreign
policy in what became
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known as the Thaw. There
was an increase in
diplomatic exchanges,
including the first
modern summit
conferences. Of even
greater importance, the
Soviet leaders began to
reestablish the
scientific, cultural,
and tourist contacts
that had been broken
under Stalin. Because
political and
ideological tensions
remained and there were
still restrictions on
contacts, the Soviet
overtures can best be
described as a halfoffered hand of
friendship, and perhaps
it was less of a thaw
than the end of a
blizzard. Nevertheless,
these contacts began a
process which would help
end the Cold War three
decades later. This
history of relations
between the Soviet Union
and the United States
during the Eisenhower
and Khrushchev
soviet

administrations explores
political, social and
cultural exchanges, and
assesses their impact
upon the two countries.
Besides diplomatic
documents, memoirs from
Americans and Soviets,
and works of history, it
relies upon eyewitness
accounts by journalists,
tourists and others to
paint a detailed picture
of the era. Notes are
included for each
chapter, and there is a
bibliography and an
index.
Buddhists, Shamans, and
Soviets Justine Buck
Quijada 2019-02-15
History in the Soviet
Union was a political
project. From the Soviet
perspective, Buryats, an
indigenous Siberian
ethnic group, were a
"backwards" nationality
that was carried along
on the inexorable march
towards the Communist
utopian future. When the
Soviet Union ended, the
Soviet version of
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history lost its power
and Buryats, like other
Siberian indigenous
peoples, were able to
revive religious and
cultural traditions that
had been suppressed by
the Soviet state. In the
process, they also
recovered knowledge
about the past that the
Soviet Union had
silenced. Borrowing the
analytic lens of the
chronotope from Bakhtin,
Quijada argues that
rituals have chronotopes
which situate people
within time and space.
As they revived rituals,
Post-Soviet Buryats
encountered new
historical information
and traditional ways of
being in time that
enabled them to reimagine the Buryat past,
and what it means to be
Buryat. Through the
temporal perspective of
a reincarnating Buddhist
monk, Dashi-Dorzho
Etigelov, Buddhists come
to see the Soviet period
soviet

as a test on the path of
dharma. Shamanic
practitioners, in
contrast, renegotiate
their relationship to
the past by speaking to
their ancestors through
the bodies of shamans.
By comparing the
versions of history that
are produced in
Buddhist, shamanic and
civic rituals,
Buddhists, Shamans and
Soviets offers a new
lens for analyzing
ritual, a new
perspective on how an
indigenous people
grapples with a history
of state repression, and
an innovative approach
to the ethnographic
study of how people know
about the past.
The Collapse of the
Soviet Empire George J.
Neimanis 1997 An
American academic
describes the breakup of
the Soviet Union and the
formation of an
independent Latvia from
the vantage point of
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Riga, where he was
acting as an advisor to
the Latvian Parliament
and was a visiting
faculty member at the
time of the events. This
description is unusual
for several reasons--the
author was based in Riga
rather than Moscow or
Leningrad, where most
reporters lived, the
work was written by
someone who had access
to the government, and
the author was able to
understand the local
press and people.
Background material on
the Baltic countries and
their relationship to
the USSR is discussed.
By 1991, the Soviet
system was floundering,
with people spending an
inordinate amount of
time standing in lines
to cope with shortages.
The final breakdown of
the Soviet empire began
in the Baltic Republics,
where Baltic nationalism
and Russian nationalism
clashed. By the end of
soviet

1991, the Baltic
countries and most of
the former Soviet
republics had declared
independence. The Soviet
Union has bequeathed to
the successor states an
infrastructure and ethos
that makes the
transition to democracy
and a free market
extremely difficult. The
work will interest those
who want to learn what
really happened during
the breakdown of the
USSR and those who need
to deal with the changes
that continue to occur
in the successor states.
The Sino-Soviet Dispute
Alfred D. Low 1976
Provides an analysis of
the conflict between the
Soviet Union and the
People's Republic of
China, focusing on the
polemics. Attempts to
trace and analyze Soviet
and Chinese policies
toward each other on the
basis of available
documents and general
evidence.
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Graphic Satire in the
Soviet Union John Etty
2019-01-15 After the
death of Joseph Stalin,
Soviet-era Russia
experienced a
flourishing artistic
movement due to relaxed
censorship and new
economic growth. In this
new atmosphere of
freedom, Russia's
satirical magazine
Krokodil (The Crocodile)
became rejuvenated. John
Etty explores Soviet
graphic satire through
Krokodil and its
political cartoons. He
investigates the forms,
production, consumption,
and functions of
Krokodil, focusing on
the period from 1954 to
1964. Krokodil remained
the longest-serving and
most important satirical
journal in the Soviet
Union, unique in
producing statesanctioned graphic
satirical comment on
Soviet and international
affairs for over seventy
soviet

years. Etty's analysis
of Krokodil extends and
enhances our
understanding of Soviet
graphic satire beyond
state-sponsored
propaganda. For most of
its life, Krokodil
consisted of a sixteenpage satirical magazine
comprising a range of
cartoons, photographs,
and verbal texts.
Authored by professional
and nonprofessional
contributors and
published by Pravda in
Moscow, it produced
state-sanctioned
satirical comment on
Soviet and international
affairs from 1922
onward. Soviet citizens
and scholars of the USSR
recognized Krokodil as
the most significant,
influential source of
Soviet graphic satire.
Indeed, the magazine
enjoyed an international
reputation, and many
Americans and Western
Europeans, regardless of
political affiliation,
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found the images pointed
and witty. Astoundingly,
the magazine outlived
the USSR but until now
has received little
scholarly attention.
Jews in Soviet Culture
Jack Miller 1984 Jews in
Soviet Culture is the
first authoritative book
on Jewish contributions
to Soviet culture,
covering the fields of
literature, painting,
sculpture, music,
philosophy, and Oriental
studies. Unlike other
works on Jews in the
Soviet Union that deal
mainly with political
history--especially with
discrimination and
repression--this book
focusses on the creative
role of Jews in various
aspects of Soviet
culture and
civilization. This is a
substantial contribution
to modern Jewish
studies, Soviet studies,
and European cultural
history. The
contributors, several of
soviet

whom have recently
emigrated to the West,
are experts from a
variety of cultural
fields. The volume is a
painful but useful
reminder that the
cultural life of a
people and a nation
continues--sometimes in
harmony, other times at
odds--but it continues.
Mikhail Gorbachev and
the End of Soviet Power
John Miller 1993
Explores the final years
of the Soviet system and
Gorbachev's career as
party leader and
president (up to
December 1991) and
assesses the place of
perestroika in Russian
history. The book also
analyzes features of
Gorbachev that puzzled
the West, in particular
his relationship to
communism.
Stalin and the Bomb
David Holloway
1994-01-01 'Stalin and
the Bomb' represents a
comprehensive history of
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Soviet nuclear policy,
from developments in
physics in the 1920s to
the emergence of nuclear
deterrence in the 1950s.
The author looks at how
the bombs were built,
and the role that
espionage played.
Soviet Strategic
Thought, 1917-91 Andrei
A. Kokoshin 1998-01-15
During the Cold War,
Westerners were obsessed
with the military
policies of the Soviet
Union. Until the demise
of the Soviet Union,
however, few details of
Moscow's thinking on
military matters were
available. In this book,
Andrei Kokoshin reveals
how Soviet military
theorists developed and
debated the concepts
that provided the basis
for the Kremlin's
defense policies.
Drawing on Soviet-era
archives and unpublished
materials, he sheds
light on this important
chapter in the history
soviet

of Russia and the
world.The book covers
three main themes: the
relationship between
politics and military
strategy in the Soviet
Union; how the Soviet
political and military
leadership assessed
threats to Soviet
security, the nature of
future wars, and methods
of warfare; and the
relationship between
offense and defense in
Soviet military
strategy. Kokoshin
places the strategic
concepts behind Moscow's
military policies in the
context of internal and
international struggles
for power, and assesses
the future role of
military power in
Russia's national
security strategy.
The Soviet Colossus
Michael Kort 2001 The
most readable history of
twentieth century
Russia, from tsarist
times to the present -now completely revised
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and updated to integrate
new revelations and
ongoing debates about
the nature of the Soviet
regime, and including
coverage of the first
decade of post-Soviet
Russia.
Sitting on Bayonets
Abraham Samuel Becker
1986
The ABCs of Soviet
Socialism James R.
Millar 1981
Mastering the Art of
Soviet Cooking Anya Von
Bremzen 2014 Evokes a
mid-twentieth-century
Soviet experience, as
the author traces her
upbringing by an antiSoviet mother, her
witness to the political
events surrounding the
empire's collapse, and
her parallel food
universes that included
both simple and
sumptuousfare.
Ecological Disaster
Murray Feshbach 1995
During the course of the
cold war, the United
States committed immense
soviet

resources to the task of
penetrating the veil of
secrecy surrounding its
great adversary, the
Soviet Union. Guesswork
-- sometimes educated,
sometimes not -- was a
major component of
Western estimates of the
basic facts about the
USSR's economy, natural
resources, military,
government, an everyday
affairs. The final
proof, however, that the
essence of Soviet
internal affairs eluded
us until the end was the
overwhelming shock of
the sudden reversal of
past belligerency and
the subsequent rapid
breakup of the Communist
empire.Given the new
open societies of the
former Soviet Union, we
can expect to and do
know much more about
almost every facet of
life. In fact, the
information that has
gradually emerged since
1989 is dispelling many
false presumptions.
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However, as the new
information and
information sharing
increases, many remnants
of Soviet officialdom
and media are still
producing information
that fall far short of
contemporary American
standards. Equally, as
the West faces the
Former Soviet Union with
open arms and eyes, will
they like what they see?
And will the Westerners
be able to face the dark
and lonely secrets they
so desperately wanted to
know about?It is
important for the West
to recognize the serious
societal, economic,
environment, and health
crisis currently
unfolding in the Former
Soviet Union. For the
West to ignore the
problems that are now
surfacing, would be an
act of considerable
indifference and
callousness in the face
of a clear humanitarian
crisis. Not to mention
soviet

it could also be a
significant political
mistake, risking the
hostility of future
generations toward
Europe and the United
States. Not everything
can be done at once.
However, the West needs
to act quickly to
provide the most basic
humanitarian assistance
to the afflicted
populations. A strategy
must be set up to tackle
the problems and
questions facing the
United States and the
Former Soviet Union.
Mass Culture in Soviet
Russia James Von Geldern
1995 Offers an array of
documents, short
fiction, poems, songs,
plays, movie scripts,
and folklore to offer a
look at the mass culture
that was consumed by
millions in Soviet
Russia between 1917 and
1953. This work focuses
on the entertainment
genres that both shaped
and reflected the
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social, political, and
personal values of the
regime and the masses.
Soviet Life 1973
Conflict in the Soviet
Union Robert Kushen 1991
Empire of Nations
Francine Hirsch
2014-11-15 When the
Bolsheviks seized power
in 1917, they set
themselves the task of
building socialism in
the vast landscape of
the former Russian
Empire, a territory
populated by hundreds of
different peoples
belonging to a multitude
of linguistic,
religious, and ethnic
groups. Before 1917, the
Bolsheviks had called
for the national selfdetermination of all
peoples and had
condemned all forms of
colonization as
exploitative. After
attaining power,
however, they began to
express concern that it
would not be possible
for Soviet Russia to
soviet

survive without the
cotton of Turkestan and
the oil of the Caucasus.
In an effort to
reconcile their antiimperialist position
with their desire to
hold on to as much
territory as possible,
the Bolsheviks
integrated the national
idea into the
administrativeterritorial structure of
the new Soviet state. In
Empire of Nations,
Francine Hirsch examines
the ways in which former
imperial ethnographers
and local elites
provided the Bolsheviks
with ethnographic
knowledge that shaped
the very formation of
the new Soviet Union.
The ethnographers—who
drew inspiration from
the Western European
colonial
context—produced allunion censuses, assisted
government commissions
charged with delimiting
the USSR's internal

10/25

Downloaded from
www.papercraftsquare.com
on August 9, 2022 by guest

borders, led expeditions
to study "the human
being as a productive
force," and created
ethnographic exhibits
about the "Peoples of
the USSR." In the 1930s,
they would lead the
Soviet campaign against
Nazi race theories.
Hirsch illuminates the
pervasive tension
between the colonialeconomic and
ethnographic definitions
of Soviet territory;
this tension informed
Soviet social, economic,
and administrative
structures. A major
contribution to the
history of Russia and
the Soviet Union, Empire
of Nations also offers
new insights into the
connection between
ethnography and empire.
A Century of Ambivalence
Zvi Gitelman 2001 A
century ago the Russian
Empire contained the
largest Jewish community
in the world, numbering
about five million
soviet

people. Today, the
Jewish population of the
former Soviet Union has
dwindled to half a
million, but remains
probably the world's
third largest Jewish
community. In the
intervening century the
Jews of that area have
been at the center of
some of the most
dramatic events of
modern history -- two
world wars, revolutions,
pogroms, political
liberation, repression,
and the collapse of the
USSR. They have gone
through tumultuous
upward and downward
economic and social
mobility and experienced
great enthusiasms and
profound
disappointments. In
startling photographs
from the archives of the
YIVO Institute for
Jewish Research and with
a lively and lucid
narrative, A Century of
Ambivalence traces the
historical experience of
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Jews in Russia from a
period of creativity and
repression in the second
half of the 19th century
through the paradoxes
posed by the post-Soviet
era. This redesigned
edition, which includes
more than 200
photographs and two
substantial new chapters
on the fate of Jews and
Judaism in the former
Soviet Union, is ideal
for general readers and
classroom use.
Utopia in Power Mikhail
Geller 1986 The authors
argue that Russia would
collapse without the
economic support of the
West and show the ways
in which the West is
helping maintain the
totalitarian regime
The Soviet Century Moshe
Lewin 2005-02-17 The
USSR may no longer
exist, but its history
remains highly
relevant—perhaps today
more so than ever. Yet
it is a history which
for a long time proved
soviet

impossible to write, not
simply due to the lack
of accessible
documentation, but also
because it lay at the
heart of an ideological
confrontation which
obscured the reality of
the Soviet regime. In
The Soviet Century,
Moshe Lewin traces this
history in all its
complexity, drawing
widely upon archive
material previously
unavailable.
Highlighting key factors
such as demography,
economics, culture and
political repression,
Lewin guides us through
the inner workings of a
system which is still
barely understood. In
the process he overturns
widely held beliefs
about the USSR’s
leaders, the State-Party
system and the Soviet
bureaucracy, the
“tentacled octopus”
which held the real
power. Departing from a
simple linear history,
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The Soviet Century takes
in all the continuities
and ruptures that led,
via a complex route,
from the founding
revolution of October
1917 to the final
collapse of the late
1980s and early 1990s,
passing through the
Stalinist dictatorship
and the impossible
reforms of the
Khrushchev years.
Ideologies of Race David
Rainbow 2019-10-17 Is
the concept of "race"
applicable to Russia and
the Soviet Union? Citing
the idea of Russian
exceptionalism, many
would argue that in the
nineteenth and twentieth
centuries, while
nationalities mattered,
race did not. Others
insist that race
mattered no less in
Russia than it did for
European neighbours and
countries overseas.
These conflicting
notions have made it
difficult to understand
soviet

rising racial tensions
in Russian and Eurasian
societies in recent
years. A collection of
new studies that
reevaluate the meaning
of race in Russia and
the Soviet Union,
Ideologies of Race
brings together
historians, literary
scholars, and
anthropologists of
Russia, the Soviet
Union, Western Europe,
the United States, the
Caribbean, and Latin
America. The essays
shift the principle
question from whether
race meant the same
thing in the region as
it did in the "classic"
racialized regimes such
as Nazi Germany and the
United States, to how
race worked in Russia
and the Soviet Union
during various periods
in time. Approaching
race as an ideology,
this book illuminates
the complicated and
sometimes contradictory
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intersection between
ideas about race and
racializing practices.
An essential reminder of
the tensions and biases
that have had a direct
and lasting impact on
Russia, Ideologies of
Race yields crucial
insights into the global
history of race and its
ongoing effects in the
contemporary world.
Contributors include
Adrienne Edgar
(University of
California, Santa
Barbara), Aisha Khan
(New York University),
Alaina Lemon (University
of Michigan), Susanna
Soojung Lim (University
of Oregon), Marina
Mogilner (University of
Illinois, Chicago),
Brigid O'Keeffe
(Brooklyn College),
David Rainbow
(University of Houston),
Gunja SenGupta (Brooklyn
College), Vera Tolz
(University of
Manchester), Anika Walke
(Washington University,
soviet

St. Louis), Barbara
Weinstein (New York
University), and Eric
Weitz (City University
of New York).
Long Goodbye Artemy
Kalinovsky 2011 Why did
the USSR linger so long
in Afghanistan? What
makes this account of
the Soviet-Afghan
conflict both timely and
important is its focus
on the factors that
prevented the Soviet
leadership from ending a
demoralizing and costly
war and on the long-term
consequences for the
Soviet Union and the
region.
The Armed Forces of the
Soviet State Andreĭ
Antonovich Grechko 1975
China's Soviet Dream Yan
Li 2019-01-17 This book
examines the
introduction of Soviet
socialist culture in the
People's Republic of
China, with a focus on
the period of SinoSoviet friendship in the
1950s. The vast state
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initiative to transplant
Soviet culture into
Chinese soil has
conventionally been
dismissed as a tool of
propaganda and political
indoctrination. However,
this book demonstrates
that this transnational
engagement not only
facilitated China's
broader transition to
socialist modernity but
also generated
unintended consequences
that outlasted the
propaganda. Drawing on
archival findings,
newspapers, magazines,
media productions, and
oral interview, the book
delves into changes in
Chinese popular
imagination and everyday
aesthetics contingent
upon Soviet influence.
It proposes a
revisionist view of the
Soviet impact on China,
revealing that Soviet
culture offered Chinese
people the language and
imagery to conceive of
their future as a dream
soviet

about material
abundance, selfdetermination, and the
pleasures of leisure and
cultural enrichment.
Written with a
transnational,
interdisciplinary, and
thematic approach, this
book is aimed at
scholars and students in
the fields of SinoSoviet relations,
international socialism,
modern Chinese history,
cultural studies, and
mass communication. It
will also be of interest
to researchers seeking
to understand the
nature, significance,
and repercussions of
Sino-Soviet cultural
engagement.
The Last Empire Serhii
Plokhy 2014-05-13 A
prize-winning historian
describes the collapse
of the Soviet Union in
1991, dispelling the
myth that the event was
spurred on in part by
the close relationship
between George H.W. Bush
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and Mikhail Gorbachev.
20,000 first printing.
Living Through the
Soviet System Leo
Lowenthal 2017-07-05 For
a period of over seventy
years after the 1917
revolutions in Russia,
talking about the past,
either political or
personal, became
dangerous. The situation
changed dramatically
with the new policy of
glasnost at the end of
the 1980s. The result
was a flood of
reminiscence, almost
nightly on television,
and more formally
collected by new Russian
oral history groups and
also by Western
researchers. Daniel
Bertaux and Paul
Thompson both began
collecting life story
and family history
interview material in
the early 1990s, and
this book is the outcome
of their initiative.
Living Through the
Soviet System analyzes,
soviet

through personal
accounts, how Russian
society operated on a
day-to-day level. It
contrasts the
integration of different
social groups: the
descendents of the prerevolutionary upper
classes, the new
industrial working
class, or the ethnically
marginalized Russian
Jews. It examines in
turn the implications of
family relationships,
working mothers, absent
fathers and caretaking
grandmothers; patterns
of eating together, and
of housing; the secrecy
of sex; the suppression
of religion; and the
small freedoms of
growing vegetables on
weekends on a dacha
plot. Because of its
basis in direct
testimonies, the book
reveals in a highly
readable and direct
style the meaning for
ordinary men and women
of living through those
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seven dark decades of a
great European nation.
Because of the
centrality of Soviet
Russia to the history of
the twentieth-century
world, this book will be
of interest to a wide
range of readers. It
will be of importance to
students, researchers
and teachers of history
and sociology, as well
as specialists in East
European and other
communist societies.
The Soviet Cultural
Scene, 1956-1957 Soviet
survey (London : 1956)
1958
The Sino-Soviet
Territorial Dispute,
1949-64 George Ginsburgs
1978
Cold War Broadcasting A.
Ross Johnson 2010-01-01
"It was not a matter of
propaganda ... black and
white ideological
broadcasts ... What made
[Radio Free Europe]
important were its
impartiality,
independence, and
soviet

objectivity."---Vaclav
Havel "Radio Free Europe
and Radio Liberty were
critically important
weapons in the free
world's competition with
Soviet totalitarianism--and without them the
Soviet bloc might even
have not disintegrated
... The account in this
book of their activities
is therefore not only
informative, but
critical to
understanding recent
history."---Zbigniew
Brzezinski "The studies
and translated Soviet
bloc documents published
in this book demonstrate
the enormous impact of
Radio Free Europe, Radio
Liberty, and Voice of
America during the Cold
War. By promoting
democratic values and
undermining the monopoly
of information on which
Communist regimes
relied, the Radios
contributed greatly to
the end of the Cold
War."---George P. Shultz
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"I know of no other mass
media organization that
has done more than
RFE/RL to help create
the Europe in which we
live today---a Europe
not divided into two
opposing camps."---Elena
Bonner Examines the role
of Western broadcasting
to the Soviet Union and
Eastern Europe during
the Cold War, with a
focus on Radio Free
Europe and Radio
Liberty. It includes
chapters by radio
veterans and by scholars
who have conducted
research on the subject
in once-secret Soviet
bloc archives and in
Western records. It also
contains a selection of
translated documents
from formerly secret
Soviet and East European
archives, most of them
published here for the
first time.
The Soviet Union And
Iranian Azerbaijan David
B Nissman 2019-06-12
Iranian Azerbaijan--an
soviet

ideological battle-field
between Moscow and
Tehran--has been a
target for Soviet
takeover since the
formation of the USSR.
The effort gained
impetus when the Red
Army occupied northern
Iran in 1941, bringing
with it a special
detachment of Soviet
Azeri Communist Party
activists whose goal was
to stimulate a national
liberatio
Contemporary History in
the Soviet Mirror
Conference On
Contemporary History In
The Soviet Mirror. 1961.
Genève 1964 Sponsored
jointly by the Institut
universitaire de hautes
âetudes internationales,
Geneva, and the editors
of Survey, the British
quarterly journal of
Soviet and East European
studies. Bibliographical
footnotes.
The Process of
Investment in the Soviet
Union David A. Dyker
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2010-06-24 This 1983
book presents a
comprehensive account of
the cycle of fixed
capital investment in
the Soviet Union, from
strategic decisiontaking in the Kremlin
down to the level of
individual building
sites. Dr Dyker places
the subject in the
context of welfare
economics and decisiontaking theory, but the
book's emphasis is on
the detailed empirical
analysis of Soviet
material. It includes
analysis of the Soviet
design and construction
sectors and the
developments in Soviet
procedures for assessing
investment
effectiveness, as well
as a unique series of
case studies of
individual investment
projects. In a
concluding chapter Dr
Dyker assesses overall
investment effectiveness
in the Soviet Union, and
soviet

looks at Soviet
investment planning and
Soviet development
strategy.
Split Signals Ellen
Propper Mickiewicz 1988
Television has changed
drastically in the
Soviet Union over the
last two decades. Ellen
Mickiewicz's compelling
volume challenges us to
consider how television
has become Mikhail
Gorbachev's most
powerful instrument for
paving the way for major
reform. Offering an
insider's view into the
world seen on Soviet TV,
Mickiewicz explores the
changes in programming
that have occurred as a
result of glasnost.
Containing a wealth of
interviews with major
Soviet and American
media figures and eyeopening accounts of
Soviet TV shows, Split
Signals also compares
over one hundred hours
of Soviet and American
television news programs
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broadcast during both
the Chernenko and
Gorbachev governments.
Opposing Jim Crow
Meredith L. Roman
2019-12 Before the Nazis
came to power in
Germany, Soviet
officials labeled the
United States the most
racist country in the
world. Photographs,
children's stories,
films, newspaper
articles, political
education campaigns, and
court proceedings
exposed the hypocrisy of
America's racial
democracy. In contrast,
the Soviets represented
the USSR itself as a
superior society where
racism was absent and
identified African
Americans as valued
allies in resisting an
imminent imperialist war
against the first
workers' state. Meredith
L. Roman's Opposing Jim
Crow examines the period
between 1928 and 1937,
when the promotion of
soviet

antiracism by party and
trade union officials in
Moscow became a priority
policy. Soviet leaders
stood to gain
considerable
propagandistic value at
home and abroad by
drawing attention to
U.S. racism, their
actions simultaneously
directed attention to
the routine violation of
human rights that
African Americans
suffered as citizens of
the United States.
Soviet policy also
challenged the
prevailing white
supremacist notion that
blacks were biologically
inferior and thus
unworthy of equality
with whites. African
Americans of various
political and
socioeconomic
backgrounds became
indispensable
contributors to Soviet
antiracism and helped
officials in Moscow
challenge the United
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States' claim to be the
world's beacon of
democracy and freedom.
The Soviet Mind Isaiah
Berlin 2004-02-09 Isaiah
Berlin's response to the
Soviet Union was central
to his identity, both
personally and
intellectually. Born a
Russian subject in Riga
in 1909, he spoke
Russian as a child and
witnessed both
revolutions in St.
Petersburg in 1917,
emigrating to the West
in 1921. He first
returned to Russia in
1945, when he met the
writers Anna Akhmatova
and Boris Pasternak.
These formative
encounters helped shape
his later work,
especially his defense
of political freedom and
his studies of preSoviet Russian thinkers.
Never before collected,
Berlin's writings about
the USSR include his
accounts of his famous
meetings with Russian
soviet

writers shortly after
the Second World War;
the celebrated 1945
Foreign Office
memorandum on the state
of the arts under
Stalin; his account of
Stalin's manipulative
'artificial dialectic';
portraits of Osip
Mandel´shtam and Boris
Pasternak; his survey of
Soviet Russian culture
written after a visit in
1956; a postscript
stimulated by the events
of 1989; and more. This
collection includes
essays that have never
been published before,
as well as works that
are not widely known
because they were
published under
pseudonyms to protect
relatives living in
Russia. The contents of
this book were discussed
at a seminar in Oxford
in 2003, held under the
auspices of the
Brookings Institution.
Berlin's editor, Henry
Hardy, had prepared the
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essays for collective
publication and here
recounts their history.
In his foreword,
Brookings president
Strobe Talbott, an
expert on the Soviet
Union, relates the
essays to Berlin's other
work. The Soviet Mind
will assume its rightful
place among Berlin's
works and will prove
invaluable for
policymakers, students,
and those interested in
Russian politics, past,
present and future.
Blacks, Reds, and
Russians Joy Gleason
Carew 2008 One of the
most compelling, yet
little known stories of
race relations in the
twentieth century is the
account of blacks who
chose to leave the
United States to be
involved in the Soviet
Experiment in the 1920s
and 1930s. In Blacks,
Reds, and Russians, Joy
Gleason Carew offers
insight into the
soviet

political strategies
that often underlie
relationships between
different peoples and
countries. Interviews
with the descendents of
figures such as Paul
Robeson and Oliver
Golden offer rare
personal insights into
the story of a group of
emigrants who,
confronted by the
daunting challenges of
making a life for
themselves in a racist
United States, found
unprecedented
opportunities in
communist Russia.
The Soviet World of
American Communism
Harvey Klehr 2008-10-01
The Secret World of
American Communism
(1995), filled with
revelations about
Communist party covert
operations in the United
States, created an
international sensation.
Now the American authors
of that book, along with
Soviet archivist Kyrill
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M. Anderson, offer a
second volume of
profound social,
political, and
historical importance.
Based on documents newly
available from Russian
archives, The Soviet
World of American
Communism conclusively
demonstrates the
continuous and intimate
ties between the
Communist Party of the
United States of America
(CPUSA) and Moscow. In a
meticulous investigation
of the personal,
organizational, and
financial links between
the CPUSA and Soviet
Communists, the authors
find that Moscow
maintained extensive
control of the CPUSA,
even of the American
rank and file. The
widely accepted view
that the CPUSA was
essentially an
idealistic organization
devoted to the pursuit
of social justice must
be radically revised,
soviet

say the authors.
Although individuals
within the organization
may not have been aware
of Moscow’s influence,
the leaders of the
organization most
definitely were. The
authors explain and
annotate ninety-five
documents, reproduced
here in their entirety
or in large part, and
they quote from hundreds
of others to reveal the
actual workings of the
American Communist
party. They show that: •
the USSR covertly
provided a large part of
the CPUSA budget from
the early 1920s to the
end of the 1980s; •
Moscow issued orders,
which the CPUSA obeyed,
on issues ranging from
what political decisions
the American party
should make to who
should serve in the
party leadership; • the
CPUSA endorsed Stalin’s
purges and the
persecution of Americans

23/25

Downloaded from
www.papercraftsquare.com
on August 9, 2022 by guest

living in Russia.
Soviet Evangelicals
since World War II
Walter Sawatsky
2007-02-19 Nearly
annihilated in the
Stalinist persecutions
of the 1930s, Soviet
evangelicals emerged
after the war in
successive revival
waves. The extremities
of survival brought four
evangelical
denominations into a
single state-approved
union. This book
describes the subsequent
unity struggles,
devoting major attention
to the Reform Baptist
split in 1961 when
Soviet authorities again
tried to destroy the
movement. The book
describes regional
differences, techniques
for evangelism, and the
lifestyle of local and
regional leaders, both
the legally registered
ones and those hiding
from the authorities. It
also includes a frank
soviet

description and analysis
of the major missions to
Eastern Europe as well
as the foreign relations
of Soviet evangelicals.
Every chapter raises
issues for reflection,
often paradoxical, about
how the church should
live in an unfriendly
environment.
Illustrative material
throughout personalizes
a story that is
overburdened with
tragedy, pathos, and
conflict. The book is
intended to fill a
serious gap in the
literature by providing
a reliable, sensitive
treatment of a subject
suffering from
exaggerations on the one
hand and the inadequate
candor of Soviet
spokesmen on the other.
It is based on a broad
range of sources, some
of which were uniquely
available to the author.
The more we understand
each other, the easier
it is to love each other
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and to combat the
suspicions that lead to

soviet

war.
The Current Digest of
the Soviet Press 1977
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